
 

  

 

   
 

 
 

     Quote of the week – Year 6 pupil 
 
“I have enjoyed taking part in all the activities for our Faith in Action award and helping all the people who are in need.” 
 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend. God bless. 
 
Miss Daley 

 

Bonus Ball 
 

Ball Number 5 – no owner. 
 

Good Luck to everyone next week on the roll-
over. 

Holiday Pattern 
 

Please note the last day of this academic year 

is Thursday 19th July 2018 
See letter which has been sent home with your 

child today with explanation as to why it has 
changed from Friday 20th July to  

Thursday 19th July. 


